
Howard L. Barnhart
Howard L. Barnhart. 70, Need

more, died Sunday, May 15, 1988 at'
•his home.

Born in McConnellsburg, he was the
son of Violet Hess Barnhart of
McConnellsburg and the late Clar
ence Barnhart.

His wife, Martha C. Fisher Barn
hart. preceded him in death.

He was a retired truck driver with

.the Mason/Dixon truck Line in King-
sport. TN.

He was a member of Needmore
Methodist Church.

Besides his mother, he is survived
by one son. Larry Barnhart of Need-
more; four sisters: Evelyn Rhoades
and Mary Rohm, both of McConnells
burg; Hazel Sowers of Breezewood
and Eleanor Ritchey of Hancock;

. seven brothers: Ed Barnhart of Han
cock; Fred Barnhart. Lloyd Barnhart.
Roy Barnhart and Robert Barnhart. all
of McConnellsburg; Johnnie Barnhart
of Fort Loudon and Isaac Barnhart of

Harrisonville; four grandchildren;
five step-grandchildren: two great
grandchildren and eight step-great
grandchildren.

Services were held at 11:00 a.m.
Wednesday. May 18 at the Ncedmorc
Bible Church. The Rev. Douglas
Poffcnberger officiated. Burial was
made in Cedar Grove Cemetery near
Needmorc.

The Grove Funeral Home was in

charge of arrangements.
Memorial donations may be made

to the Needmore Volunteer Fire
Company.
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